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Online 1. Great asset to the community. Noted. 

Online 2. I strongly support tourism and short stay in the Serpentine and 
Jarrahdale area. 
I think that tourism benefits the community and local businesses in 
the area, Jarrahdale Equestrian Centre, Bistro on the Dam, Millbrook, 
Mundijong IGA are some examples. It will also encourage new 
businesses to invest and open in the area in the form of hospitality, 
cafes, restaurants, services such as beauticians and hairdressers, 
pubs and breweries and also encourage artists to set up studios/ 
galleries in the area. 

Noted. 

Online 3. Support. Noted. 
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